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PLANNING BOARD 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Springfield Planning Board will receive submission of the 
following application on Thursday, October 16, 2008 at the Springfield Memorial Building at 
759 Main Street, Springfield, N.H.  If the application is found to be complete, a Public Hearing 
of the proposal will immediately follow acceptance of the application.   
 
 
7:15 p.m. – Site Plan Review for Durgin & Crowell Lumber Co., Inc.  to install a 30,000 gallon 
bulk propane storage tank for Rhymes Propane & Oils, Inc. of Concord, NH. 
Property located on Fisher Corner Road.  Tax Map 08, Lot 060-022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Plans are available for public review at the Town Office. 


